
SPORTS DAY 2024


Our Sports Day will be starting at 9.30a.m sharp on Wednesday 12th June 2024. It is taking place at the pitch in Slaughtneil. All children will need to be at the pitch for 8.45a.m. for registration. The children who normally travel to school by bus in the mornings will be dropped off at the pitch in Slaughtneil.  The school day will finish for all children at 1.00p.m. and buses will collect the children at the pitch. Those who travel on J&K Coaches will have to wait until 2.00p.m due to other commitments. However, parents attending Sports’ Day are welcome to take their children home after the events. We would appreciate if parents of children who normally travel to school by car could leave them at the pitch for 8.45a.m. and collect them at 1.00p.m.  All children will need a packed lunch and those children who are entitled to free school meals will have a lunch provided for them. All children will also need to have a raincoat and trainers with them. Wrap up warm as it may be cold and wet throughout the day.















